November Chat Minutes
Tuesday November 15, 2022 6:30 @ Candyman, 16 people attended

Ken-Ton Closet- Patty GC dropped off a large amount of scarves, hats and
gloves. Thanks to all that contributed. The club also bought 100$ in
Laundry Detergent for their Pantry.

Holiday Party- December 6th 5:30- 7:30 @ Candyman. 15$-20$ White
Elephant Gift Exchange- optional. The club will supply Roast Beef
sandwiches and salad. Bring a dish to pass if you wish. Non-members will
be charged to attend. So Please pay your Club dues. Please let Ellen know
if you will be attending- 716-870-0971.

CHAT Bowling Party- February 18, 2023 from 2 to 4PM at Classic Lanes
1840 Military Rd . $17 per person includes 2 hours of bowling, shoe rental,
pizza and soda. Please arrive by 1:30. - games start promptly at 2. There
will be five people per lane. To reserve a spot please pay Ellen Donovan by
February 15th. Venmo @ Ellen-Donovan-7.

The Taste of Chat - will be March 4th probably from 2 to 4, further details
soon . So start thinking about what yummy food you want to enter.
Thousand Dollar Numbers Pick Party- February 5th at Rizotto Italian
Eatery, 930 Maple Rd, 1-3, Food, Open Bar, 50/50, Big Prize raffle. There
will not be any basket raffles ( If you have any raffle stuff please save it for
the Meat Raffle in the Spring .) Club members working at the event will
get in free. Please contact Mick with any questions.

Super Bowl Pools are still open - $1000 x 2, $300, $200 (only 3 left),
$100, $20 AFC/NFC Championship game, $10 Bills Playoff.

Please be aware- some members have received texts re “chat service”
this obviously is a Scam .

Please let us know if you have any ideas for Volunteer projects or for fun
events.

Message from Madam President Rhonda- Dues are past due so please
Pay your Dues. A huge Thanks to the Club Members for making this Club
stick together and to all our successes through the years!



